Dear Beth Reiley,

Please help the proposed Integrated Pest Management legislation for all public places in Oregon make
its way through the legislative process. And please vote for its implementation as Oregon state law.

It makes sense for the health of our population, our ecosystem and our economic system that relies on a
healthy environment, to use nontoxic substances and strategies to control 'pests' first and only
implement toxic choices as a last resort.

Thank you for all your hard work on the behalf of Oregonians.

Sincerely,

Gwen Jaspers
1061 W. 10th Ave.
Eugene, OR 97402



